
  May 2024 PDA Executive Council 
Position Person Agenda 
President 
 

Anne Gresch - Alan will finalize salary survey and send 
around 

  
- Sign up for next Postdoc Orientations 
Hopefully soon in person for more 
conversations 
 
- Ideas how to recruit more postdocs for 

council --> at coffee hour 
 
- Discuss presence at Rocky Mountain 

Biotech Symposium (June 12th) 
 --> Table during lunch 
Forward email to everyone 
 
- Paid parental leave: Anschutz vs. Denver 

campus 
--> increased from 4 to 6 weeks paid parental 
leave for Anschutz campus 
--> Postdocs have same job code but different 
policies 

- Revisit the decision of the Denver 
policy without parental leave 

- Point to NIH, Colorado (FAMLI) 
- Make it a system level issue 
- Who to contact: Michael Kocet, 

Melissa Flippin  
--> Anne will write up something  
 
- Vice president?  
- New group picture of executive committee 

--> done :-) 
Vice President 
 

  

Advisor Bruce Mandt  Postdocs have to ask about their salary! 
 
Minimum salary: 
- Any contract that starts after April 23rd should 

be at least 61k 
- NIH intends to meet the 71k at some point 
- Federal law: January 25: overtime pay if 

below 58k 



 

International and 
Diversity Officer 
 

Alan Morris 
 

Meet with ISSS office and Cristina Cenciarelli 
(Denver campus) 

- Partner up two international postdocs 
(old and new one) 

-  
CFO Katie Ranard • spent: $4666.78 

• remaining: $1333.22 
o swag: $750 
o 2 coffee hours: $110 
o shadow program: $200 
o may seminar series lunch: $100 
o (?) ice cream truck: $173.22 

Communications 
Officer 
 

Nadine Koertel 
Joe Villanueva  

Emails for: 
- Shadow a postdoc 
- Postdoc seminar 
- PDRD day 
- Recruiting postdocs for executive 

committee 
 

- New digest for May 
 

Denver Campus 
Representative  
 

Jimmy Demayo  
 

Engagement/Outre
ach Committee 
Chair 
 

Katie Bidne  
Sudikchya 
Shrestha 
Sara Stoner 

• 3 responses for Shadow a fellow Postdoc so 
far. Plan to send an email to all postdocs to 
see if we can get more people? 

• We have ordered swag (pens, chapsticks, 
stickers) and are in the process of getting 
proofs approved by university licensing and 
in production. Unsure of timeline since the 
licensing office keeps not liking things 

Seminar Series 
Chair 
 

Ana Maria  - Last one in May 
- ThermoFisher does not finance lunch 

anymore 
- Look for new sponsor: Agilent 

Contact: Charmion Cruickshank-Quinn 
Professional 
Development 
Award Committee  

Tyler Cook 
 

- Create flyer and send to communication 
team for next round 

- Email Katie (Postdoc office) about 
budget for next fiscal year (24-25) 

-  
Advocacy 
Committee 
 

  



PDRD committee Lisa Golden  

 

 

 


